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Our first spotlight will be on Leah
Fritsche, Library Director. Leah has
been with DPL for 19 years, starting
as Asst. Director and stepping into
the Director's office in 2012. Leah
always wanted to be a librarian,
from the time she was 8 years old
and turned her bedroom into a
mini-library, issuing cards to her

family members. Leah loves
reading, walking, camping and

spending time with her husband, 3
boys, and dog Caspian.
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WELCOME
Your monthly source for what's

 happening, books to checkout, and library news.



WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH:
Story Times on Tuesdays at 10:30a and Wednesdays at 4p

*RESCHEDULED*Gaelic Harpist - Jeff Pockat Wed April 5th at 6:30p



Deerfield READS is happening in April/May!

Recent titles reviewed:

Staff provide reviews several 
times a week on our social 

media (Facebook and
Instagram) pages.

Remember to like/follow
to get the latest reviews!


